
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
9th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Stage 1 (Years Reception, 1 & 2) Sports Day 

We would like to invite all parents, carers and family members to our KS1 Sports Day on Friday 
23rd June. 

It will take place on the KS1 field, 1.30-3pm.   

All children will need to wear their PE kit to school on this day.   

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Lucy Crouch 
PE Leader 


